
 

27 Sep. 2020 

 

Zone 10N Report to Cabinet                           

 

This has without a doubt been a challenging time.  Covid has made meeting arrangements somewhat difficult, 

especially very far into the future.  Repeated attempts to arrange zone meetings have been stymied by ever 

changing numbers allowed into any give hall if allowed at all.  I was able to however arrange 2 club visitations for 

October to the Chemung and Lakefield Village Lions Clubs.  I will again push forward with other club visitations for 

November.  December is a very busy time for all I’m sure, so I have decided to wait until January 2021 to hold any 

further meetings past November.  I will also attempt zone meetings either on zoom which may be somewhat limited 

as not all clubs are literate in zoom or computers, especially with older Lions in executive positions.   

 

As President of the Bancroft Lions I can assure cabinet that we have been meeting both for business and social 

meetings each month.  We will be holding our annual Road Toll on Thanksgiving weekend if allowed at that time.  

Further we will be holding our annual Christmas Parade on the first Saturday in December as we always have since 

1946, with the caveat that we may have to cancel if not permitted by the Ministry of Health at that time.  All clubs 

remain in a state of flux.  Lion adaptability is the mode of the day.  I understand that some other clubs have had 

activities that I am now trying to discover what they were. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Bryan Adams 

Zone 10N 


